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"By compelling Mr. Mitchell 
to appear before this commit-
tee you ate in.:fact compelling 
him to spell cibt his entire de-
fense to criminal charges 
against him" before the prose- 

As 'Target' 
United Press International 

Lawyers for former Attor-
ney General John N. Mitchell 

- urged Senate Watergate inves-
tigators yesterday not to force 
Mitchell to testify, claiming he 
has become "a target" of a 
`grand jury indictment, it was 
learned. 

In a letter to Sen. Sam J. 
Ervin Jr. (D-N.C.), chairman of 
the select Watergate commit-
tee, Attorney William G. 
Hundley petitioned the corn-
'mittee "To withdraw its sub-
poena compelling the appear-
ance of my client, John N. 
Mitchell," sources said. 

According to the sources, 
Ilundley told the committee 
that "The cold fact of the mat-
ter is the Justice Department 
prosecutor has presented evi-
dence tending to incriminate 
Mr. Mitchell concerning 
Watergate to the grand jury," 
and "they are going to recom-
mend that the grand jury in-
dict Mr. Mitchell and in the 
present climate the grand jury 
is going to follow their recom-
meMation." 

cution has evidence proving 
its charges, the sources quoted 
Hundley's letter as saying. 

"That criminal trial will 
cover precisely the same areas 
that this committee now wants, 
to interrogate Mr. Mitchell , 
about—i.e., authorization for 
the Watergate bugging, cover-
up and obstruction of justice 
aftet the June 17 arrest, and 
perry" rat the trial of the 
Watergate burglars last year, 
'sources said the committee 
was-told. 
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